
 

TOWN OF DUXBURY 

UPDATE ON TOWN SERVICES AND RE-OPENING OF TOWN OFFICES  

 

The Town of Duxbury appreciates your patience and understanding during this challenging time 

as we continue to conduct Town business and also ensure the safety of the public and our 

employees. 

 

At this time all Town buildings, offices and meeting spaces remain closed to visitors. However, 

every department remains open to staff and continues to conduct business virtually via phone, 

email, internet, US Mail.  As necessary, most departments are now available by appointment on a 

case-by-case basis. (Note: The Library is not taking appointments at this time and remains open to 

staff only).  Until further notice public meetings for some boards and committees (such as Board 

of Selectmen and Finance Committee), are being conducted virtually utilizing remote meeting 

technology.  Some land use boards and committees, as allowed under a State Act, are not holding 

public hearings at this time as public hearings have different requirements than public meetings.  

If you have any questions, please contact the appropriate department, board or committee for more 

information regarding services, meetings and schedules.   By July 13 a re-opening update will be 

provided in accordance with the related guidance at that time.  

 

Below are some frequently asked questions that you may find helpful: 

 

 How do I buy a beach sticker? Click here to purchase a sticker online or click here to 

print and complete a hardcopy form for residents and here for non-residents and 

follow the instructions provided.  Hardcopies are also found behind Town Hall along 

with and envelopes, which can be left in our mail drop box.  

 How do I buy a transfer station sticker?   Click here to print and complete a 

hardcopy or click  here  to purchase online.  Hardcopies are also found behind Town 

Hall along with envelopes, which can be left in our mail drop box.  

 How can I pay my real estate, personal property, water, motor vehicle excise or boat 

excise bill? Click here to pay online or simply return your bill and payment via US 

Mail or in the drop box in back of Town Hall. 

 How do I reach a specific department?  Click here for department phone numbers 

and contact information. 

 How do I receive emergency notifications? Click here to sign-up for notification via 

phone, text or email. 

 How do I stay informed about re-opening or beach updates, department news or 

announcements, board and committees meeting agendas or minutes? Click here to 

access our E-Alerts page and subscribe to the topics most important to you. 

 

https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/duxbury-beach/pages/beach-parking-permitsstickers
https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/sites/duxburyma/files/uploads/resident_beach_sticker_application_2020_rev_5.27.20.pdf
https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/sites/duxburyma/files/uploads/non-resident_beach_sticker_application_2020_rev_5.27.20.pdf
https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/sites/duxburyma/files/uploads/2020_transfer_app.pdf
https://duxburystickers.cityhallsystems.com/
https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/home/pages/tax-and-utility-payments
https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/departments
http://duxburymaconnectwebportal.bbcportal.com/
https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/subscribe

